
October 2016 
October 15 ï December 15 
Shoe Drive Fundraiser 
Multiple locations to drop off donations 
 

November 2016 
November 5 
Pet Adoption Event 
Natureôs Feed, Spring Grove 

 
November 6 
10th annual Panting for Paws 5K 
Lippold Park, Crystal Lake 

 
November 19 
Santa Pictures 
Woodstock Vet Clinic, Woodstock 
 

December 2016 
December 3 
Pictures with Santa 
Natureôs Feed, Spring Grove 
 

2017 
January 2 - February 15 
Art for the Paws Canvases  
Canvases due back February 27 

 
February  1-28 
Have a Heart for Paws 
Local Businesses 

 
April 22 
3rd annual Art for the Paws Reception 
Mixin Mingle, Woodstock 

 
April 23 
The Human Race 
McHenry County College, Crystal Lake 
 

August 20 
4th annual Paw Crawl 
Businesses in Woodstock Square 
 
 

See www.helpingpaws.net or our Facebook 

page for more details on actual events. 

Do you have a collection of shoes that you just donôt wear anymore? Want to 

clean out your closets? Well now is a great time during our ñShoes for Sheltersò 

fundraiser. From October 15 through December 15, 2016, we are asking every-

one to donate clean, gently used or new shoes to drop off locations at Helping 

Paws Animal Shelter and other local businesses around McHenry County. 

By donating to "Shoes for Shelters," 

Helping Paws will be raising funds 

for both shelter improvements and 

animal care, so that more animals 

will have a second chance of finding 

their forever homes. According to 

Sharon Bono-Fabian, HP Volunteer  

Coordinator, ñOur goal is to collect 

over 2,500 pairs of shoes that will 

then be donated to Funds2Orgs. As 

a non-profit, we want to give back 

to help others and this fundraising 

event allows us to do that AND help 

support our animals too. Itôs a win-

win all around!ò  

Helping Paws is partnering with 

Funds2Orgs, an organization that 

collects shoes and then redistributes 

them to a network of micro-enterprise partners in developing nations. 

Funds2Orgs helps impoverished people start, maintain and grow businesses in 

countries such as Haiti, Honduras and other developing nations in Central  

America and Africa.  
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Lots of great things are happening around Helping Paws and we want you to know we couldnôt 

do it without your continued support of the animals!  

In May we launched our new Helping Paws Animal Shelter website! We had been wanting to 

get a new look and found the right person to do the job ð Kari Sharp, owner of Get Sharp, Inc. 

Did we mention she also LOVES animals and has been a Helping Paws supporter for years! 

Kari worked very closely with us on our óvisionô and plan. The end result is our beautiful, up-to

-date website with improved navigation, much more user-friendly and lots of potential for 

growth. If you havenôt seen it yet, please go check it out at www.helpingpaws.net! 

Some of our new website features include: 

¶ Happy Tails ï We love happy endings and want to share wonderful stories (with pics) 

submitted by Helping Paws adopters. You can even submit your own Happy Tail online. 

¶ Events ï Are you a Helping Paws fan? Our new Events Calendar is chock-full of all the 

places Helping Paws will be including adoption events, fundraisers, yappy hours and more! 

You can even register online for our major fundraising events, like Panting for Paws.  

¶ Support Us ï Since we rely on donations 100%, weôre sharing all the ways you can give. 

You can donate onlineðeven dedicate your donation to a loved one; print our Wish List; 

see where our HP Donation Houses are; and find out about other opportunities to give like 

becoming an HP Member, sponsoring a Special Cat and more!  

Other new and helpful things on the site include a link to Google Maps so you can find us from 

wherever you are; a News section; our Helping Paws Facebook feed; and a Contact Us form so 

you can get in touch with us easily.  

Have you noticed our new Helping Paws van in town? Thanks to a generous donor, our óplain 

vanillaô van got a total makeover! Now you can definitely see us coming and going with our 

bright blue and green paws. Weôll be riding around town, going to local events, and of course, 

bringing more rescued animals to our shelter because second chances start here. 

Annual Publication / Issue 62 

Fox Valley 

HELPING PAWS 

Animal Welfare Association 

2500 Harding Lane, Woodstock, IL 60098 

815-338-4400 / FAX  815-338-4406 

www.helpingpaws.net 

www.facebook.com/HelpingPawsAnimal 

Shelter 

 

 

Hours of Operation 
We are open every day 

from Noon to 4pm 

Tuesdays & Thursdays until 7pm 

 

Board Members 

Donna Matejka, President 

Sherry Gelasi, Vice President 

Ravelle Scherer-Schwab, Treasurer 

Marlene Mugavero, Secretary 

Sharon Bono-Fabian, Director 

 

Advisory Board 

Dr. Jeffrey Chemelewski, DVM 

Kirk Halma, Certified Professional Trainer 

Cheryle Homuth, Certified Professional Trainer 

 

 

 
History of Helping Paws 

 
1969  
Foster program established for strays until they 
could find permanent, loving homes.  

 
1971 
Helping Paws officially incorporated as the first 
no-kill animal welfare association in McHenry 
County.  

 
1995 
Helping Paws rented its first facility in 
Ridgefield which was only able to house cats.  

 
1998 
Purchased and remodeled 3,000 square foot 
building in Crystal Lake which accommodated 
up to 60 cats and seven dogs. 

 
2006 
Designed, built and moved into the current 
10,000 square foot facility in Woodstock with 
the ability to care for three times the number of 
cats and dogs.  
 
Since its beginning, Helping Paws has found 
homes for thousands of dogs and cats and   
averages about 600 adoptions a year since  
relocating to the Woodstock location.  

 
Thank you to all who help us with our  
mission, whether a volunteer or donor, and 
thanks to all the families who have opened their 
hearts and homes to give a deserving animal a 
second chance for a happy life. Visit our website at www.helpingpaws.net for all the ways you can help. 
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Shoes that are donated must be 

clean, in good condition and 

usable. This means no holes, 

tears and soles must be intact. 

Collection sites for the shoes are 

at Helping Paws and seven other locations in McHenry County.  

Start cleaning out your closets today and get ready to donate your 

shoes! Youôll be helping more cats and dogs at Helping Paws and 

also helping people in developing nations who are building and 

growing their businesses. 

 

For a full list of collection sites, visit our website at 

www.helpingpaws.net 

...Got Shoes?  

Most dog owners walk their dogs on a regular basis, at least a 

few times a week if not every day. Well, now you can support 

Helping Paws by walking your dog with an app called Walk for 

a Dog by WoofTrax!  

 

The WoofTrax app lets you walk a 

dog to raise money for the animal 

organization of your choosing. 

Using the Walk for a Dog app, you 

can help funnel more funds into the 

right paws by doing   nothing more 

than walking your dog(s) ð yours 

or a  virtual one.   

 

Itôs so easy to use once you have it set up! It is a basic GPS 

tracker (much like Map My Walk) that tracks your distance, time 

and average mph (miles per hour). When you are done walking 

you can even share your walk event on Facebook or Twitter. 

And it even shows you the impact of all the walkers for the   

organization selected including times walked and total miles.   

 

To get started, search for Walk for a Dog in the App Store or 

Google play and download it to your smartphone. Donôt forget to 

select Helping Paws Animal Shelter as your charity organization. 

Use the app each time you grab your leash(es) and enjoy a stroll 

with your favorite fur friends knowing you are making a great 

difference. Itôs healthy for you, your dogs, and benefits all the 

animals at Helping Paws!   
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